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23 March 2021 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents  

Appointment of permanent Principal for St Mark’s Academy  

We are delighted to be able to inform you that, following a rigorous selection process, Ms 

Hannah Fahey has been appointed as the Principal for St Mark’s Academy on a permanent 

basis with immediate effect. This follows her carrying out the Principal role on an Acting 

basis since September 2020.   

Ms Fahey has impressed everyone associated with St Mark’s by her vision, enthusiasm and 

determination to lead the Academy to become a truly great school. Her commitment to the 

Academy and contribution to its improvement over the past 13 years has been hugely valued 

and we are delighted that she decided to apply for the role of Principal. We invite you to join 

with us in congratulating Ms Fahey on her appointment and wishing her every success in her 

new role.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Andy Yarrow       Rachael Norman 

Chief Executive, Anthem     Chair, St Mark’s Academy 

        Local Governing Body 
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